
 

 

www.pendlehillproject.com 

Help us celebrate the Pendle Hill summit by sharing your favourite photos on the  

summit—including summit selfies, family group photos and photos of our four legged 

friends. This is not a competition but all your photographs will be displayed at the PHLP 

launch event on a photo video reel, will be used on our social media platforms and other 

press/publicity and will be displayed on the Pendle Hill Landscape Partnership website.  

1. Photographs submitted must be taken on the summit of Pendle Hill (we will notice if not!) 

2. Electronic images only will be accepted with a maximum file size of 2mb. 

3. Name and contact information is kept only for the purpose of us contacting you about using the 

photo in ways other than specified above or queries about the photo description. By entering your 

photographs you agree to the Pendle Hill Landscape Partnership collecting, saving and processing 

your personal data for this purpose. 

4. If you would like your name included alongside your image in Pendle Hill Landscape Partnership  

social media and publications, you need to give specific consent for this when you upload your  

images.  

5. It is your responsibility to remove the metadata embedded within the image if you do not wish to 

share this with us. We will store your images in the same format that they are uploaded to the 

website, including any metadata embedded within the image.  

6. All entries must be the original work of the entrant and must not infringe the rights of any other 

party. The entrants must be the sole owner of copyright in all photographs entered and must have 

obtained permission to use or feature any people, content or other material, or must have the legal 

consent of the parents/guardians of any  children under 18 who are featured. People should be 

made aware that their images may appear on our website, in a video reel and in printed and other 

media. Further, entrants must not have breached any laws when taking their photographs.  

7. Entrants will retain copyright of the photographs that they submit to the Pendle Hill Landscape 

Partnership. By submitting your photographs all entrants grant the Pendle Hill Landscape             

Partnership the right to publish and exhibit their photographs on websites, print and other media 

related to the promotion of the Pendle Hill Landscape Partnership. No fees will be payable for any 

of the above uses. While we make ever effort to credit photographers (if consented to do so),  

including in printed reproductions of their work, we cannot guarantee that every broadcast use of 

the photographs will include the photographer’s name.  

Terms and Conditions for Photo Sharing 

on the Pendle Hill Landscape               

Partnership Website 


